
 

 

Date : 17 September 2024 

 

Notice for Guest Faculty (Law) Interview (2024-25) 

 

 

The interview scheduled for Guest Faculty (Law) from 18th September 2024, has 

been postponed due to administrative reasons. The fresh dates of the interview would 

be announced soon on the Faculty of Law website.  

Inconvenience caused, if any, is deeply regretted. 

 

Sd/- 

Prof. Dr. Anju Vali Tikoo 

Dean & Head 

Faculty of Law  

University of Delhi  


